
Title 21 revisions should take into account the fact that the  
Birchwood/Chugiak/Peters Creek are communities distinct in-themselves 
from  
Anchorage, with unique attributes and characteristics.  The lifestyle  
enjoyed by residents of this area is notably different than that 
enjoyed by  
the residents of Anchorage and Eagle River.  Among other things, the  
Birchwood/Chugiak/Peters Creek area is more rural and the residents of 
that  
area wish to maintain that character.  This area, because it has 
retained  
its rural attributes for so long, has a unique history that still 
remains an  
integral part of our community's character and we should be allowed to  
retain this without having the same rules and regulations applied to 
our  
area as are applied to the urban and suburban areas of Anchorage and 
Eagle  
River.  Notably, the acreage requirements applied to animals and 
livestock  
(e.g., dogs and horses) for Anchorage should not be the same as those 
for  
Birchwood/Chugiak/Peters Creek.  Mushing and equestrian sports are 
central  
to the character of our community and it would be wrong to destroy a 
large  
part of what is at the heart of a vibrant community. 
 
I thank you for considering my comments and those of others who live in 
our  
community. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Colton Seale 
21010 Meadow Lake Drive 
Chugiak, AK 99567 
907-688-8411 
 


